Anonymous Anonymous

That the lease site switch from Atlantic salmon to sterile native rainbow trout is not automatic for
the Department of Ecology is ridiculous. The time and wasted tax dollars engaging in this
comment process wastes valuable WA food production capacity and costs long standing jobs.
Approve the switch and stop this political nonsense.



